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CANVASSING BOARD NOTICE 

 
The Orange County Canvassing Board meeting scheduled for  

Friday, August 29, 2025, at 1:00 P.M.  
has been CANCELED due to an insufficient number of  

vote-by-mail ballots needing to be canvassed.  
 

Any ballots needing to be canvassed will be addressed by 
the Canvassing Board at the advertised meeting on  

Tuesday, September 2, 2025, at 4:00 P.M.  
 

Cure Affidavit notices have been sent to eligible voters 
with vote-by-mail signature deficiencies. 

 
This notice has been posted at the following locations: 
 
Apopka Community Center, 519 S. Central Ave., Apopka, FL 32703 
West Oaks Library, 1821 E. Silver Star Rd., Ocoee, FL 34761 
Orange County Administration Building, 201 S. Rosalind Avenue, Orlando, FL 32801 
Orange County Supervisor of Elections, 119 W. Kaley Street, Orlando, FL 32806 
Eatonville Town Hall, 307 E. Kennedy Blvd., Eatonville, FL 32751 
Orange County Supervisor of Elections Website www.ocfelections.gov 
Date posted: 08/26/2025 
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